
Subject: Diarrhea recall period
Posted by DHS QRE Administrator on Tue, 19 Mar 2019 12:24:48 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

Dear DHS QRE Administrator,

Please find attached our form to request a change to existing question 608 of the DHS-7 core
questionnaire for Maternal, Newborn, and Child Health. 

This revision was based on our upcoming paper accepted in the International Journal of
Epidemiology entitled, "Comparison of One-Week and Two-Week Recall Periods for
Caregiver-Reported Diarrheal Illness in Children Using Nationally Representative Household
Surveys". The paper was recently accepted and will be available as an open-access original
article in the coming weeks. 

We thank you in advance for your consideration.

Sincerely,
Natalie Exum

Natalie Giannelli Exum, PhD, MS
Senior Technical Advisor, PMA2020 WASH
Assistant Scientist
Department of Environmental Health and Engineering
Johns Hopkins Bloomberg School of Public Health
615 N. Wolfe St, E6612
nexum1@jhu.edu | 202-714-0472
Skype: nataliegiannelli
Twitter: @NatalieGExum
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